
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 
 
TO:   PROSPECTIVE PRCA MUSIC DIRECTOR/PROVIDER 
 
FROM:  PRCA RODEO ADMINISTRATION 
 
RE:  PROCEDURE FOR OBTAINING PRCA MEMBERSHIP 
 

 
Applicants desiring to obtain a Professional Rodeo Cowboys Association 
Music Director/Provider membership are required to complete the enclosed 
membership application which must be notarized. Prospective applicants 
membership application must be accompanied by a minimum of two letters of 
recommendation (at least one letter from each category noted below) to be 
considered: 
 

• Group 1 – PRCA Announcer with at least 10 years of PRCA 
membership.  

• Group 2 – PRCA Clown/Barrelman with at least 10 years of PRCA 
membership. 

 
Upon submission and approval of all the above, applicant will be issued a 
PRCA Music Director/Provider Card.   
 
Cost of a Card is $500 (member dues and insurance).  
 
Annual dues for renewal of membership for a Music Director/ Provider 
membership card must be submitted each year thereafter. Should you have 
further questions regarding this process, please do not hesitate to contact 
Megan Barton at the PRCA National Headquarters at 719.528.4768 or email 
mbarton@prorodeo.com. 
 

 
 


